
Miss Wimperis says...

What a wonderful half term we have had! Thank you to all the

families who joined us for ‘Star of the half term’ assembly. We are

so proud of all that our children have achieved and will continue to

achieve next term. 

Our Year 5 children attended CEO bookclub this week. They love

sharing new, inspiring authors and discussing the book with

children from different academies.
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Attendance
Champions!
Nursery and 
Y5 (98.5%) 

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

Year 4 Trip to

Tropical World!
Year 4 had an unforgettable trip to

tropical world, bringing their

rainforest learning to life! They

explored the layers of the rainforest

and animals and their habitats!

#beanexpertlearner



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

A huge thank you to the parents who joined the Eco-Council
to help plants trees in EYFS!

#beanecowarrior 

Planting trees with our Eco-Council!


